
MINUTES 
PROFESSIONAL EDUCATION COUNCIL 

 Wednesday, April 13, 2005 – 3:30 pm 
Academic Complex – 118 

 
 

Members present:  Sam Evans, presiding.   Retta Poe, Alice Mikovch, Emmanual Ray, Heather Johnson,  
Alex Poole, Doris Sikora, Carl Myers, Jipaum Askew-Gibson, Rico Tyler, Jane Brantley, Tony Harkins 
(for Kathryn Abbott), Robyn Swanson, Cynthia Mason, Nathan Love, Jim Stone (for Sharon Spall),  
Guest:  Toby Daniel 
 
 Dr. Evans called the meeting to order.  The minutes from the March 9, 2005 meeting were approved as they 
appeared on the web. 

  
New Business--A list of candidates completing requirements for admission to teacher education from 

March 9, 2005 to April 13, 2005 was handed out.  Alice Mikovch moved approval of this list of candidates, 
seconded by Nathan Love. The motion to approve this list of candidates passed. 
 
 From the College of Education and Behavioral Sciences, Department of Curriculum and 
Instruction, was a proposal to create a new course – ENVE 520, Introduction to Environmental Education.  
Robyn Swanson moved approval, seconded by Heather Johnson.  Toby Daniel was present to explain the 
rationale for this new course.  The proposal passed. 
 
 Other Business -- For information only—Dr. Evans informed the Council members that the 
CEBS Dean’s Office has approved a one-time course offering of ENVE 585, Special Topics in 
Environmental Education for the Summer 2005 semester. 
 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:40. 
 

 
 
        Susan Krisher, Secretary 
  


